Seventh-day
Adventist Church

22 January 2025

Re: GC Statement on Immunisation

A Church

Thank you for your correspondence and the enquiry made.

At its meeting on 24 September 2024, the - Executive at their meeting discussed the 2015
zeneral Conference statement on the issue of immunization, and took the following action:

RESOLVED To approve that we communicate to the Australian Union Conference the following:

in the light of the dvnaomic and evolving nature of peer-reviewed literature often at odds with itself
and the Bible, the - Conference Executive asks fh. Executive to mowve a motion:

o) appealing to the General Conference to retract the 2015 Immunisation statement in its entirety

b) and refrain from making statements on behalf of the world church that have no basis in Scripture
or inspired writings

This action was tabled at 'the-ExEn:u’r.ivE Committee meeting in November 2024. While the|jjjl}
reguest was well-received, the- Executive Committee decided to postpone the decision to write to
the General Conference until their meeting in May 2025.

Should you reguire further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at

Thank you far your faithful work.

Yours sincerely,

General Secretary




